
 

 
 

 

 

/// ORGANISING COMMITTE COMMUNIQUE ILC France 2020 /// 

Postponement of ILC France 2020 

      ____  

Considering the evolution of the situation as well as persisting uncertainties, and 
a state of health emergency announced for several more months, we have decided 
to shoulder our responsibilities and announce our decision today instead of 
waiting for 31 May. In view of the closure of many borders in the Schengen Area, 
as well as travel bans and restrictions in or from certain countries, we have 
decided to postpone the International Limousin Congress which was to be held 
in France from 17 to 26 September 2020.  

We are aware of the implications of such a decision, and assure you that it was 
taken in concertation with all parties involved. The organising committee remains 
fully committed to transferring the ILC France 2020 to 2021, and is at your disposal 
to answer all questions.  

The International Limousin Congress will take place in September 2021, based 
on the programme imagined for 2020, and will include in its schedule the 
Concours National Limousin and trips to Bordeaux, Limoges and Paris.  

Regarding the postponement, in order to favour those already registered and 
allow them to easily maintain their participation, registration fees (short 
programme / long programme) collected by ILC France 2020 will be held, and will 
count as registration for ILC France 2021.  We will inform each participant as soon 
as the release of the event’s program 2021 
 
- For any question, please contact us at contact@ilcfrance2020.com or +33 (0) 5 
55 06 46 05. 
 

The platform is temporarily closed. 

We look forward to welcoming you in September 2021 for an International 
Limousin Congress that we have all been expecting... and deserve! 

Website ILC https://www.ilcfrance2020.com 


